

Music Department – 770 253-7400 ext. 205 – dkinrade@newnanfumc.org

Cherub Choir Fall 2019

4 & 5 year olds Wednesdays **4:15 - 5:00pm** First Rehearsal, August 14 **Main Bldg Room 203**

Director: Sally Roberts
Accompanist:

Choir Mothers: Jodi Horne, Amy Gilbert, Kathryn Rosser, Hanna Twitty

SUNDAY MORNING SCHEDULE

The Cherub Choir will sing for services on the following Sundays:

September 810:55am TraditionalMeet in Room 105 at 10:45amSeptember 1511:00am ConnectMeet in the Parish Hall at 10:45amOctober 610:55am TraditionalMeet in Room 105 at 10:45am

CHRISTMAS SEASON DATES

O Holy Night Schedule:

December 149:00amRehearsal in the SanctuaryDecember 152:30pmRehearsal in Room 203December 153:00pmO HOLY NIGHT

December 15 6:00pm O HOLY NIGHT

The Cherub Choirs will also sing for the **11:00am Christmas Eve service**. They will rehearse in the Chapel **at 10:30am**.

NO REHEARSALS November 27, December 18, 25, January 1.

DEAR PARENTS,

Thank you for making the Cherub Choir a part of your child's life. I hope your child has a very positive experience here with us. Please discuss the following guidelines for proper behavior in choir with your child: 1) **Keep hands and feet to yourself** 2) **Do not talk** unless called upon 3) **Follow directions** and participate 4) **Please use the restroom BEFORE** coming to choir 5) Do **NOT bring toys of any kind** to choir and 6) Come to rehearsal ready to sing, learn, listen, and have fun being a part of this special group, the Cherub Choir.

Also, PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION CONCERNING DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP on Wednesdays.



Music Department – 770 253-7400 ext. 205 – dkinrade@newnanfumc.org

Cherub Choir Parents:

The Safe Sanctuary Program was created to develop policies and procedures to help ensure the safety of our children, youth, and adults who work with them. As part of that task, the following drop-off and pick-up procedures for the Cherub Choir are as follows.

- 1. All children will be dropped off at the playground ramp coming from Greenville Street next to Matrix Insurance or escorted to **ROOM 203** by a parent or other designated adult. (Anyone, other than parents, who will be dropping off or picking up your children on a regular basis or in case of an emergency, need to be designated in writing and given to David Kinrade. Further reference to parent(s) includes designated adult(s).)
- 2. The children will enter the building through the playground door where choir moms will greet them and take them to **ROOM 203**. Choir starts at 4:15. After 4:25, you will need to escort your child to the choir room.
- 3. Children leaving the church after choir will be picked up at the **ROOM 203** door by a parent or will be taken to drop off point outside the playground door.
- 5. Choir ends at 5:00. Children not picked up by 5:10 will be taken to the nursery in **Room 213**. Parents will have to go to the nursery to pick up their children after 5:10.

Please, understand that these procedures are being adopted for the safety of our children. Although they are very responsible in most situations, they are less likely to be as cautious on church grounds and perhaps not as focused on their surroundings. The streets and parking lots surrounding the church are very busy that time of day. People come to the doors of our church nearly every day seeking financial or other assistance. These are people we know nothing about. The above procedures will help us better protect our children where they already feel protected.